
ASCSI STUDENT SENATE Fall 2010  

December 8, 2010
Presiding Chair: President Sheree Haggan
Conducting Chair: Vice President Jim Butler

 Call To Order: 3:20 PM
 Attendance: Senator Aidar Absent, Senator Choate Absent, 

Senator Federico Absent, Senator Kadric Absent, Senator A. 
Ramirez Absent, and Senator B. Ramirez Absent. 

 Agenda Approval: Passed

New Business

• Resignation:
o Senator Guevara submitted her resignation. A motion was 

made to approve her resignation, and it was approved. 
• Committee Recommendation:

o The Interview committee brought forth the 
recommendation for Alysha Zephir and Zebosha Gafazova  
for the two Freshman positions. This was approved by the 
Senators on motion by Senator Hernandez.

o The Interview committee brought forth the 
recommendation for Danielle Essma for the Sophomore 
position. This was approved by the Senators on motion by 
Senator Coakley.

• Change For Children:
o Senator Carlisle presented the organizations that the 

Change For Children Committee is interested in helping this
year, and they are as follows:

 Refugee Center
 Crisis Center
 New Hope
 The Mustard Seed 
 Safe House
 Children’s Miracle Network

o The choosing of the organization that we will help for 
Change For Children was tabled until next semesters 
meeting.

• Birthdays:
o November and December birthdays were recognized.

• Senator of the Month: Senator Guevara was awarded the Senator
of the Month award.

Executive Reports
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 Vice President’s Report: 

o The Christmas party is going to be a potluck. Friday 
December 17th at 6:00 PM.

o Thank you to all of you who were involved in the interview 
process, and a special thank you to President Haggan for 
all of her hard work.

 President’s Report:
o Senator of the month was hard this month, because all of 

you have worked so hard on everything that you do. 
o Thank you to Senator Carlisle for working on the birthdays 

every month. 
o Thank you to Senator Guevara for your service to CSI and 

the ASCSI Student Senate. 
o Thank you to everyone who helped throughout the 

interview process. 
o Be careful during the break. Be aware of weather 

conditions and travel safe. 
o Be sure to study for your finals. It is important that you do 

well on your exams, but don’t miss out on sleep. Study 
responsibly. 

o Before you leave for Christmas Break be sure to clean the 
office. 

 Advisor’s Report: 
o Thank you to Senator Guevara for working with us this 

semester. Your participation in Senate has benefited 
everyone.

o We need to be sure to be professional when we are in the 
office. 

o Good luck in all of your classes.

Adjourned on motion by Senator Hernandez at 5:06 PM


